Steven Seee

From: Silvia Macleod <silviamacleod401@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 4:40 PM

To: Househealthhumanservices@rilegislature.gov; House Health and Hurnan Services
Committee

Cc PolicastroGroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.

Subject: Bill-5351

Attention: Steve Sepe,

This email is to support all Rhode Island Medspas with health department bill for business owners

Silvia macleod

82 Gerald Street

East Providence, RI 32915
(401) 952-4604




